March 18, 2024

Hon Rep. Cruz
House of Representatives
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Representative,

I support House Bill: 7988. This bill will force cities and towns to do public auctions for
all matters pertaining to Real estate “in person”, and will shut out large corporations from
buying them on-line.

hank yo

f

/Nadine Ramos
25 Hicks St
Pawtucket, RI



